Visiting Our Office
We are excited to see you again.   Many things have changed since your last visited our office so we want to make you aware of what to expect when you arrive.   Your safety is paramount so we have  made changes to our physical space and to our protocols, in order to protect you and our team, and meet provincial guidelines.   Please feel free to give us a call if you have any questions or concerns.  

To maintain physical distancing we ask for your assistance:
· We will remain 6ft from you at all times
· Our reception area is for our brokers with appointments only
· Please only visit our office if you have a scheduled appointment

To ensure a hygienic environment:
· We clean all high traffic areas before and after each client appointment. 
· Hand sanitizer is available in our reception area and our meeting room
· Paperwork will not be passed back and forth. 

To ensure your safety:
· We will wear masks at all times when we cannot maintain physical distancing
· We would appreciate your use of a mask while visiting our offices
· We will be unable to offer you coffee or water
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We would also ask that you reschedule your appointment if:
· You have a fever, new onset of cough, or difficulty breathing
· You or anyone in your home travelled out of the country within the last 14 days
· You have been in contact with anyone who has been diagnosed with or is being tested for the COVID-19 virus (Coronavirus)

Thank you for helping us keep everyone safe!  
If you are more comfortable, we are happy to help you establish a virtual meeting with someone in our office.  Don’t hesitate to ask us how. 
